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In Loving Memory 
 
 

 
 

Fr. Daniel Lafrance, OMI 
 

1928 - 2017 

Father Daniel Lafrance, OMI passed away on June 18, 2017 at the 
University of Alberta Hospital, Edmonton, AB at the age of 88.   

Fr. Edward Kosa, OMI celebrated a Funeral Mass on June 23, 2017 
at St. Albert Parish; interment followed in the Oblate Plot of the St. 
Albert Catholic Cemetery 

Father Lafrance was born in North Battleford, SK on December 18, 
1928.  He was predeceased by his parents, Joseph Lafrance and 

Eva Richard, and his brother, Br. Omer, OMI. 
Daniel pronounced his First Vows with the Missionary Oblates of 
Mary Immaculate in 1950 and was ordained a priest on June 18, 

1955 at Lebret, SK.  Fr. Lafrance exercised his ministry in 
Bonnyville, St. Albert, Edmonton and McLennan, AB; Battleford 

and North Battleford, SK; Fort Smith, NT.   
He retired at Placid Place in 1997 and subsequently moved to Vital 
Grandin Centre, then Foyer Lacombe, St. Albert, AB.  In 2014, he 

moved to St. Thomas Health Centre, Edmonton, AB. 
May he rest in peace. 

 

Welcome Fr. Susai Jesu 
Fr. Susai Jesu has arrived from Ottawa, he and Fr. Thomas Pillai have been assigned to 

Sacred Heart Parish of the First Peoples, effective this Sunday, July 2nd, 2017. Fr. Susai’s 
address is:  10821 - 96 Street NW, Edmonton, AB  T5H 2J8, his temporary telephone 
number is 613-315-9520 and his e-mail address: soosaijesu@gmail.com                      
                                                                                                    Welcome Fr. Susai!! 

 

July Anniversaries 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 
July 3 - Fr. Maurice Blackburn 

July 4 - Fr. Marek Pisarek 
July 10  - Fr. Thomas Bilodeau 
 

First Vows 
July 22 - Bishop Denis Croteau (64 years) 

 
Ordinations 
July 8 - Fr. Thomas Bilodeau (61 years) 

July 9 - Fr. Maurice Blackburn (67 years) 
July 26 - Fr. Jim Holland (22 years)  

July 27 - Fr. Susai Jesu (17 years) 
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Lac Ste Anne Pilgrimage 
The Lac Ste Anne Pilgrimage will take place from Saturday, July 22 to Thursday, July 27, 

2017.  For information about the pilgrimage, please address your inquiries to 
lacstannepilgrimage@gmail.com or by calling Stephanie at 780-233-4422 

 
September 25 - 29, 2017 - Br. Anthony District Retreat, to be animated by Fr. Bonga. 
Information and Registrations have been distributed to all members and associates of OMI 

Lacombe Canada.   
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